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Dear Parents and Pupils 
 

The school year of 2020 has almost come to an end and this will be the last “Eagle’s Nest” 

until 2021. 

 

Parents, the Prize Giving is extremely important to attend.  This is where we honour your 

children for the progress they have made throughout the year. 

Due to the lockdown levels changing we can accommodate more classes together allowing for added 

excitement for each class as they receive their rewards. Prize giving will be over 2 days. 

 
 

 
 

NO MORE THAN TWO FAMILY MEMBERS ARE PERMITTED TO ATTEND FOR SOCIAL 

DISTANCING. 

 

NB: At the end of your child’s Prize Giving they will go home which ends their term 

and year. 

Please make the necessary travel arrangements if your child is in a lift club. 
 
 

Primary School 
 Compulsory Day 

Tuesday 1st December at 08h15 
Junior, Intermediate & Senior Class 

End of Term 4 & year for Primary School 
 

Primary School are to wear full summer 
uniform, no tracksuits or jerseys will be worn in 
the hall, but if cold they may wear a tracksuit 
top to school. 
 

High School 
Compulsory Day 

Wednesday 2nd December at 08h15 
Grade 8 & 9 

Grade 10, 11 & 12 at 10h00 
End of Term 4 & year for High School 

 
The High School to wear full winter uniform. 

 
 

Please ensure all buttons are sewn onto the blazers for the High School, shoes are polished, hair is neat 
and the uniform is clean. 

I look forward to seeing our Parents at the Prize Giving. 

 

 

As we draw to a close for this school year and enter the Christmas holidays, I would like to remind you 

to laugh with your family, take time to read a book, call a friend, have a tea party and remember the 

importance of being a friend and loving your precious family. 

 

To the awesome staff of Wendon Academy, we thank you 

for pulling out all the stops and going the extra mile to 

ensure our pupils completed their full 2020 academic year. 

 

 

BE THE 
REASON 

SOMEBODY 

 
TODAY 

You are 

BRAVER than you believe, 

STRONGER than you seem, 

SMARTER than you think, 

AND LOVED more than you’ll ever 

know. 

      From the book Winnie the Pooh 



As difficult as this year has been, there is still magic out there and we need to reflect on the challenges 

we have been through and see how over this year we have overcome by helping each other. 

 

‘When you can’t control what is happening, challenge yourself to control the way you respond to what is 

happening. That is where your power is!’ Author unknown 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS AND FAREWELL MRS CAINE  

 

We wish Mrs Caine a heartfelt congratulations on her 

marriage to Mr Chris Laurence. We wish you all the very best 

and may your marriage be filled with true love and happiness. 

Mrs Caine has been our extra little bit of magic at Wendon 

Academy. We have been so blessed to have Mrs Caine as the 

Grade 9 Register Teacher and the school Computer Teacher 

for six months. She is a remarkable teacher who has brought 

out the best in all our pupils. Mrs Caine will be returning to 

New Zealand at the end of December and we wish her all the 

very best for her future. Thank you for your commitment to Wendon Academy over these 

months, we will certainly miss you! 
 

 

 
 
November 

Tuesday 24th  Waltons Stationery orders Collection of boxes 

Monday 30th  Primary School – Grade party and swimming Information to follow 

 
December 

Tuesday 1st Prize Giving - Compulsory for all pupils 
Juniors Class, Intermediate Class and Senior 
Class 

End of Term 4 for Primary School 

 
08h15 - 09h15 / 30 
09h15 / 30 

 High School – Grade party and swimming School closes 13h30 

Wednesday 2nd  Prize Giving - Compulsory for all pupils 
Grade 8 &  
End of Term 4 for Grade 8 & 9 
 
Prize Giving - Compulsory for all pupils 
Grade 10, 11 & 12 

End of Term 4 for Grade 10, 11 & 12 

 
08h15 – 09h15 
09h15 
 
10h00 – 11h30 
 
11h30 

Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 

 

 

 



I would like to wish all our Wendon Families a very Blessed Christmas and New Year 

holiday, and pray you stay safe until we see you again on Wednesday, 13th January 2021. 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Wendy Hicks 

Managing Director 

 

 

 

Join "CAPTAIN" Max, 
over the holidays for Woodwork at Woodpeckers. 

 
Monday 7th to Saturday 12th December 

Times: 09h00 – 12h00   OR   12h30 – 15h30 
 

All ages welcome, anyone younger than 7 must come with an Adult 
R270 per person and you take home your creation. 

 
Contact Annie 082 854 4754 to book your slot or enquire for further dates. 

Woodpeckerscarp@gmail.com 
 

Our holiday programme runs from 3B Sutton Place, Highbury, Hillcrest 

 

“May the Lord bless you and protect 
you.“– Numbers 6:24 


